
KIS Parking Guidelines
Kyiv International School continues to be open and welcoming to all parents and 
visitors. We encourage you to feel like a valued part of our school community. 


As always, the safety and security of our students is a top priority. Therefore, 
we’d like to clarify the parking and traffic guidelines for the school parking lot, 
located off campus:

Please refer to the map for details on the specific zones and be patient with 
school staff and security as we work to manage traffic efficiently.


We appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines to help ensure the 
safety of all children.

Thank you for your support in maintaining a safe environment for our students!

Drop-off Zone:


For parents who are dropping off their 
children and leaving immediately.


This is a “drop and go” area, and we 
kindly ask that you do not park here.

Parking Zone:


For parents who wish to park and visit 
the campus or stay for a longer time.


Please park your vehicle in this 
designated area.
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